
ATTENTION KANSAS VOTERS: 

A presidential preference primary election will be 
conducted in Kansas this year.  The date of the 
election, along with the names of the candidates for 
the office of President will be available on the 
Secretary of State’s website at VoteKansas.gov or visit 
your local county election office for more information. 


